
Thursday, April 29th, 2021 
2:00 pm-3:00 pm via Zoom

Join us for a virtual Family Caregiver University session! April is 
National Garden Month and Gardening for Growth will focus on the 

benefits of gardening as a means of self-care and therapy.

Speaker:
Susan Gill, LMSW, ACSW - Susan has spent much of her career 

working in crisis intervention and support services through 
nonprofit organizations, helping individuals reach their highest 

level of functioning and quality of life.

Email: registration@aaawm.org or call: 616-222-7032
Once you are registered, you will be provided with the information for phone 

and online meeting access.
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